
Dear Lee-Scott Academy Family, 
  
Lee-Scott Academy has developed a comprehensive set of procedures for all game day activities 
in response to COVID-19 with guidance from AISA, ADPH, and the CDC.  These new policies and 
procedures are designed to protect all families, fans, and players – home and visiting schools. 
Our goal is to work together to give our student-athletes the opportunity to complete safely 
and in a healthy environment. 
  
Attached to this email are game management details for football and volleyball. The following 
guidelines will apply to both sports. Please refer to the guidelines for each sport for additional 
information. 
 

• Football Game Day Procedures – August 14, 2020 
• Volleyball Game Day Procedures – August 14, 2020 
• Masks are required on campus and while attending all games. 
• Social distancing is required on campus and while attending all games. 
• Fans must sit as a family unit and be a minimum of six feet away from other family units. 
• Children must remain with an adult at all times. Children are not allowed to play in 

common areas, including playgrounds, green space, around the stands, or in any area 
around the stadium. 

  
Warrior Spirit Walk - Thursday, August 20 @ 2:20pm 
We will host a spirit walk on Thursday, August 20, on campus to kick-off the season! Parents 
may attend but will be asked to wear masks while on campus and socially distance around the 
cross area to allow students to be lined up on the sidewalks leading to the activities building.  
 
Pep Rallies  
Out of safety for our student-athletes, band members, students, and parents, we will not hold 
pep rallies at this point in the season inside Samford Gymnasium. We are unable to socially 
distance in the gym. We are planning for pep rallies to be held on Jud Scott Field knowing 
weather conditions are a factor. We are tentatively planning for the first pep rally to be held on 
Friday, September 4, before traveling to Glenwood. 
 
Game-Day Parking 
The two lanes coming into campus on game days will be a home lane and a visitor lane. The 
home lane will allow our fans to park in the side parking lot (part of this lot will be for Warrior 
Level Sponsor Parking), around the football field in the grass, and in the areas in the back of 
campus around the track. Visitors will not be allowed in these areas and will park in the front of 
the administration building, in the parking lot in front of academic buildings, and in the grassy 
areas on the front side of campus. This will eliminate crossover of fans into the stadium for 
games. 
 
Pre-Purchasing Tickets 



Tickets for football games will be available for presale on Wednesday and Thursday in the main 
office. Tickets are $7 per adult and $5 per student. LSA students are not required to purchase a 
ticket for home games. If you have season passes, please have these visible on game days to 
keep traffic moving on campus. 
 
Livestream and Radio Broadcasts and How to Access 
We are grateful for the partnerships with both the Lee-Scott Sports Radio Network and Kate 
99.9 FM who will broadcast our football games this season. Fans will be able to watch a live 
stream of football games on the Lee-Scott Academy Facebook page and the Lee-Scott Sports 
Radio Network page. The radio team will bring you play-by-play action on 99.9 FM. 
 
We are working to get live stream setup to be able to provide home volleyball games to our 
fans. More details coming soon on this platform! 
 
Concessions 
The band program has worked to safely provide concessions for attending fans. All items will be 
pre-packaged for purchase. Please follow the social distancing guidelines and directional 
patterns for access to the concession stand. Visitors will be provided their own concessions to 
eliminate crossover in the stadium. Thank you to our band boosters for working with us to 
provide this for our fans! 
 
How can you help? 

• Volunteer to work the gate for one football or volleyball game.  
• Volunteer to work parking so that traffic during football game days run smoothly and we 

get fans in safely.  
• Please encourage friends and family to review the guidelines and adhere to them so 

that we create a safe environment on campus. 
o Gate Workers - https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040A4DADA822AB9-

lsafootball1 
o Parking Lot Workers - https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040A4DADA822AB9-

warrior 
 
Notice of Risk 
An inherent risk of exposure to COVID-19 exist in any public space where people are present. 
While visiting our campus, you understand that COVID-19 is a contagious disease and if infected 
you may exhibit no symptoms, mild symptoms, severe symptoms, and even death can 
occur.  According to the Centers for Disease Control, senior citizens and persons with 
underlying conditions are particularly vulnerable. By visiting our campus, you voluntarily 
assume all risks related to the possible exposure to COVID-19 and agree to adhere to all posted 
or verbal instructions to help us mitigate the spread of COVID-19. 
 
If you have any questions about football game procedures, please reach out to me at 
wjohnson@lee-scott.org. If you have questions about volleyball game procedures, please reach 



out to Coach Corye Ivatt at civatt@lee-scott.org. We will be the designated athletic 
administrator for these teams during the season.  
 
As the season progresses, we will keep you up to date with any changes to the current 
guidelines that have been adopted as of 08/14/2020. We thank you in advance for your 
cooperation and continued support as we make decisions that allow our student-athletes, 
coaches, and fans to safely gather for games on our campus. 
 
Coach William Johnson 
Athletic Director 
 
Coach Corye Ivatt 
Assistant Athletic Director 
 


